
 

 

  
October 10, 2024 

 

UPDATED PRIOR AUTHORIZATION CATALOGS FOR STAR, CHIP AND 
MARKETPLACE  

 
SUMMARY OF NOTIFICATION 
 
On October 15, 2024, there will be a reduction of prior authorization requirements.  

This will impact STAR, CHIP and Marketplace.  Please see the attached spreadsheet 
providing a list of codes that will no longer require authorization. Additionally, the prior 
authorization catalog will be updated for these lines of business on the CHC website. 
 
KEY DETAILS 
 
You may view the list of codes impacted here. 
 
You may access the updated prior authorization catalogs here. 

https://provider-communityhealthchoice-org.commhealthstg.wpengine.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/10/CHC-Prior-Auth-Code-Changes-20241015.xlsx
https://provider.communityhealthchoice.org/resources/prior-authorization-information/
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